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Nadeem Jan

From: SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 12:21 AM

To: Nadeem Jan; shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Cc: pakicubano@gmail.com; MIR, Zeeshan; KHAN, Sikandar Ali; MUHAMMAD, Nazir

Subject: Re: Application of Explanation on account of unapproved absenteeism

Dear Nadeem Jan Sb and Shahid Ali Sb 
 

As per response of UCPO Faridullah UC Sarangzona he was absent on that day without informing any one and 
when I telephonically communicated with him and he told that I am in Tank city for purchasing medicine. 
  
 I suggest/recommend one day deduction so that in future they become duty full as we are facing with 6 polio 
confirmed cases in the district in 2019 and I request you to share CTC Policy with me and with UCPO regarding 
their duty time and rules.    

Thanks, 
Regards 

Dr. Muhammad Shoaib Saeed 

Polio Eradication Officer, 
World Health Organization, 
Add: District Polio Control Room, 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner, 
District Tank. 
Cell: +92 334-0944661 

Email: pakicubano@gmail.com  

 

 
 

From: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 1:30 AM 
To: SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int> 
Cc: 'Shahid Ali' <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: FW: Application of Explanation on account of unapproved absenteeism  
  
Dear Dr. Muhammad Shoaib Saeed,  
  
Please find response of UCPO Farid Ullah as well and looking forward for your kind feedback. 
  
Regards, 
  
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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From: Farid Ullah [mailto:faridullah.ullah43@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 9:51 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Subject: Re:Application of Explanation on account of unapproved absenteeism 
  
· My dear nadeem jan, I say that you have sent me an explanation of absentism, I was in BHU on 6th jan 2020. 
Bhu was also closed· And I was seriously ill, there was a chest infection and there was no electricity in the area 
for a day, and my mobile was also uncharged. After that going to tank for purchase a medicine. So there for 
request that there will be no such shortage for the upcoming days. 
Regard: Faridullah UCPO 
UC Sarangzoona 
On Jan 7, 2020 4:41 PM, "Nadeem Jan" <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Farid Ullah, 
  
Please find attached file of Explanation on account of unapproved absenteeism.  
  
Regards, 
  
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
  


